
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI

DATE : 06/08/2024

Dear Parents and Students, 
Heavy rainfall resulted in a flood-like situation in Pali City.

Low-lying areas got submerged under water owing to the

downpour and till now, water has not been completely

drained in many areas.

Keeping in mind the safety of our students, school holiday

has been kept for all students tomorrow, 07 August 2024

(Wednesday).

Please stay alert and stay safe.

PRINCIPAL

------------------------------------------------------------------------

fiz; vfHkHkkodksa ,oa fo|kfFkZ;ksa]
Hkkjh ckfj'k ds dkj.k ikyh 'kgj esa ck<+ tSls gkykr gks x,- Hkkjh
ckfj'k ds dkj.k fupys bykdksa esa ikuh dk Hkjko gks x;k gS ,oa vc
rd dbZ bykdksa esa ikuh iwjh rjg ls ugha fudy ik;k gS-
fo|kfFkZ;ksa dh lqj{kk dks /;ku esa j[krs gq, dy] 07 vxLr 2024
¼cq/kokj½ dks lHkh Nk=ksa ds fy, fo|ky; dk vodk'k j[kk x;k gSA
—i;k lrdZ jgsa vkSj lqjf{kr jgsaA

izkpk;Z


